
Dear House Committee on Rules,  

I SUPPORT HB 2927. 

Time to update our voting system.  The most recent Presidential election shows how 

antidemocratic the current "winner takes all" rules of most states for selecting electors to the 

electoral college distorts the will of voters. 

HB 2927 will help ensure that every vote counts and that the presidential candidate with the most 

votes wins. 

LeMoyne Hadley 

2345 Red Oak Drive S 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

 

 


